
From: Mark Booty  
Sent: 17 March 2017 17:45 
To: Day, Peter - E&E 
Subject: Minerals and Waste Local Plan Update - Clanfield/Bampton area 
 
Dear Peter, 
 
In relation to the above, I was the District Councillor here for 12 years until 2014, I 
remember several of the discussions. The pragmatic reality is that this area does not 
have the road infrastructure and Bridges needed to get the minerals to their 
destination. Nothing has changed physically on the ground and therefore the 
material facts have not changed which is why the inspector found the area 
unsuitable. 
 
The Councillors who are trying to re-introduce this area to equation are doing it 
because of Political pressure on them. Not because it’s a pragmatic solution. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Mark Booty 
 


